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New Ebooks and Audiobooks in OverDrive—Requested by YOU! 
Late September 2023, the library held a survey amongst the Eastern student body, asking about the kinds of leisure reading ebooks 

and audiobooks they’d like to see added to the digital collection. Well, the results are in, and the library has purchased 43 ebooks 

and 18 audiobooks in OverDrive based off of your suggestions! 

Overwhelmingly, the types of ebooks most requested were young adult fiction and self-help and self-improvement titles. We also 

received a number of requests for romance, fantasy and mystery novels, as well as specific young adult series. Most students were         

interested in having ebooks only, but a majority wanted both formats; our audiobook selection was determined by popularity, 

award winners and famous or talented narrators. 

Below are some covers of just a few of the new titles added. You can find all of them, plus our other available titles, in the        

OverDrive database. Please email any questions you have to Chelsea Post, Systems Librarian. Finally, a big thanks to all those who 

participated in the survey—stay tuned for more in the future! 

https://libbyapp.com/library/easternuni
mailto:cpost@eastern.edu


Warner Library Hours during Final Exams 

 

Starting December 3:          Starting December 11: 

Mon-Thurs 8am-12am           Mon-Thurs 8am-12am 

Friday—8am-9pm            Friday—8am-8pm 

Saturday—10am-9pm           Saturday—9am-1pm 

Sunday—2-12am            Sunday—Closed 

 

Good luck with your finals! 



Need a study room 

to prepare for finals? 
 

Click the image to 

the left to reserve 

one for two hours at 

a time! 

https://eastern.libcal.com/reserve/studyroom


Visit Warner Memorial Library 

from December 1-8 to cut out a 

paper snowflake. They will be 

hung on the windows in the    

first-floor atrium. 

 

Then, December 9-12, people  

will be able to vote for their       

favorite snowflake. Whoever 

wins will receive a copy of The 

Christmas Movie Cookbook. 

 

Good luck! 



Keep in touch with all the library’s          

updates on the following social media! 

Here’s a little library-themed comic for you… Enjoy! 

Image from: https://www.alternativeslibrary.org/2018/03/long-overdue-no-late-fees 

Image from: http://www.literaryhoots.com/2016/12/another-

book-return-poster.html 

Attention, Faculty – Schedule Information 

Literacy Sessions for Spring 2024! 

The spring semester 

will start soon, and we 

want to be sure      

faculty have the      

resources necessary 

to ensure student  

success. This means now is the time to request 

library instruction with one of our librarians. 

Fill out the form linked above to schedule your 

course for library instruction, including dates, 

times and requests for specific resources to be 

demonstrated. Don’t forget to attach your course 

syllabus! 

We are here to support your teaching and your 

student’s learning, so let’s work together!     

Questions? Email Caroline Coriell for more details 

and options. 

https://www.instagram.com/warner.library
https://wmlnewsletter.org/
https://library.eastern.edu/faculty/request-library-instruction
https://library.eastern.edu/faculty/request-library-instruction
mailto:caroline.coriell@eastern.edu

